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Thinking of you!

  Dreaming of You!

  Hugging you!

  Missing you!

  Wishing you!

  I Love You!

SCHOOL NEWS
FOREIGN LANGUAGES WEEK

Friday, the 14th of February.

The opening ceremony for foreign languages week
A concert dedicated to St. Valentine’s Day

Saturday -Sunday, the 15-16th of February

Family Quiz
Monday, the 17th of February.

The presentation of our school newspaper, “School Times”

School newspapers’ contest, “Unusual holidays around the world”

Tuesday, the 18th of February.

The Art Exhibition of the talented students Denys Lazorchyk and Taras Boretskyi
Wednesday, the 19th February.

District Young Teachers meeting. Demo-lessons in the 1st and 2nd Classes
Primary school students’ quiz
Thursday, the 20th of February.

Polish Quiz:  “What do you know about Poland?”

Friday, the 21st of February.

A show/program “Autumn and Winter Holidays in Germany, Great Britain, and Ukraine”

Monday, the 24th February.

The Closing Ceremony of the Foreign Languages Week
THE QUESTION OF THE MONTH
                                          What is you favourite holiday?
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                  37% - My Birthday

                24%- New Year

                18% - St. Nicolas Day

                15%- Christmas

                      6%-Easter, Halloween and others.

         THE PERSON OF THE MONTH:  

                                                           KATHERINE BOWEN
Peace Corps volunteers are very important for Ukrainian schools because they help to improve students’ knowledge. This organization was established in Ukraine in 1992 when Ukrainian President, Leonid Kravchuk, and American President, George Bush, signed a bilateral agreement to establish a Peace Corps program in Ukraine. American volunteers work and live side by side with Ukrainian colleagues for two years, sharing experiences and developing relationships that often last a lifetime. A Peace Corps volunteer has already been in our school for about two months. We are very glad that our school was assigned a well-educated, funny, positive and creative volunteer. Last week, Miss Bowen agreed to answer our questions.
Miss Bowen, where are you from?

I am from Philadelphia, the largest city of Pennsylvania. In America, I live in an urban area, where the people and their interests are very diverse. 
What were your first thoughts about our country?

In the beginning, I was very scared because it was my first time living in a new country. I spoke only a handful of words in Ukrainian, and was nervous about how I would communicate. The first Ukrainians I met were my host family. They welcomed me into their home with smiles and open hearts, and I immediately felt like part of the family. Ukrainian people have been more than helpful and generous in everyway. 
Are you homesick?

Yes, a little. I miss my family, friends, and my home city, Philadelphia. With that being said, I am able to Skype with my loved ones often and am always excited to receive care packages from home. I think that as I meet more people and get more involved in the school community, Ukraine will feel more and more like my home. 
What do you think about Ukrainian people?

I think that Ukrainians are very nice, generous people. They always go out of their way when they see that I need some help. This is very different from America. In America, we are always racing against the clock and unfortunately, often fail to make time for others. In Ukraine, there is a focus on relationships and supporting one another. I hope to take this attitude back to America when I return.
How did your parents react to your decision to go to Ukraine?

They were excited. My dad has always been involved with community service efforts, and was proud that I was pursing a similar path. My mom thought it was a great opportunity. While she has traveled within the United States, she has never left the country She was glad that I was going out of my comfort zone and doing something that she would have never done. 
What is your favorite holiday?

My favorite holiday is Christmas. From baking Christmas cookies with my sister to celebrating with my large extended family- there isn’t one thing about this holiday that I don’t like!
Do you celebrate St. Valentine's Day?

Yes. I can always count on candies and cards from my parents. Additionally, my mom usually cooks one of her specialties for us. If I’m lucky, I may also go out on the town to celebrate with friends. This year, I received cards and sweets from home and plan to Skype with my family. 
Thank you, Miss Bowen for your answers. We wish you good impressions from your work in our school.

IT’S INTERESTING TO KNOW….
-To be awakened by a kiss on Valentine’s Day is considered very good luck.
-In Japan, only girls give gifts on Valentine’s Day; 
- St. Valentine was a priest

-On February,14, 1779, the natives of Hawaii murdered Captain James Cook, the great English explorer and navigator. 

- In Shakespeare’s play “Hamlet” St. Valentine’s Day is mentioned.


CELEBRITIES SPEAK…
Celebrities and 14th of February

February 14 – Saint Valentine's Day. Many star couples celebrate this day at home, away from everyone. However, David Beckham, who left football less than a year ago, decided to bring his family together in the Bahamas. Now the Beckhams are moving to a new house in Miami, which is still being repaired.

"Our kids feel uncomfortable at home, I think they are not used to the new house," says David.

The whole family, David, Victoria, their three boys, Brooklyn, Romeo, Cruz, and their small girl, Harper, will travel to the Bahamas on 12 February and will stay there for 3 days. 

We also heard that David Beckham decided to have a second wedding to convince everyone that his feelings towards Victoria have not disappeared; instead, they were only made stronger.
Some of the stars will have a rest, some will have romantic dinners, and Justin Bieber will spend his holiday in Court!

Justin was caught red-handed when he drove a car drunk and under the influence of drugs. The young artist's blood tests were not good and only confirmed these facts. They say Bieber will pay a penalty of $2500. I don’t think this sum will be a problem for him, as Justin spent $75000 in a bar…

Well, we hope that this whole terrible story will have a happy ending, as in fairy-tales.

ENGLISH JOKES
On Valentine’s Day, a man wanted to buy a present for a woman from a lovely shop. 
---How much is this necklace?
---100 dollars.
---Nightmare! And what about this necklace?
---Two nightmares.


A boy gave a present to a girl. 
The girl opened the present. 
And, BAM!
It was a firework. 

IT’S INTERESTING TO KNOW…
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